
Important notice 

General Transfer Drive (July- August 2022) for Principals, HMs, ESHMs, PGTs and TGTs  

 

The Department has received few grievances through helpdesk, social media and 

messages on the mobiles of the officers of the Department on the issues related to General 

Transfer Drive. 

The Department has taken notice of all such issues and working on diagnostic 

exercise. The legitimate issues will be resolved as soon as possible and will be informed 

through a public notice on the website.  

It may be noted that Department has re-calculated the posts required in a school 

based on the subjectwise students strength on MIS portal as on 31.7.2022 as per the 

Rationalisation Criteria approved by Government. Detailed instructions have been issued vide 

two different letters bearing the number KW4/33-2011-SE(4) dated 13.8.2022 and are hosted 

on the website www.schooleducationharyana.gov.in . The same may please also be referred. 

         
 
 Dated: 14.8.2022          Director-cum-Special Secretary to Government Haryana,  
        School Education Department, 

 

http://www.schooleducationharyana.gov.in/

